
 

 

6th February, 2020 

 

To: Assignment Editor/ Editor of Local News and Education 

HSUHK Announces Mainly On-line Teaching this Semester and 
Staff Members to Work at Home until 1 March 

  
 

In view of the further infection prevention and control measures 
announced by the Government, the Hang Seng University of Hong 
Kong (HSUHK) announces to further suspend all face-to-face 
teaching activities in this semester until further notice. Online 
teaching will be arranged during this suspension period. The 
University will also extend the teaching period of the Semester Two 
until 15 May 2020. When situation allows, it is expected to resume 
face-to-face teaching in the last three teaching weeks. 
 
In addition, administrative and support staff members may seek 
approval from their unit heads to continue working at home until 1 
March 2020 (originally 9 February 2020). 
 
The University will continue to monitor the situation closely and make 
timely announcements as necessary. 
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